
From: tinu baby [mailto:

Sent: Tuesday, 30 November 2010 10:12 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: student concern to IELTS 

 
hi there, i am doing bachelor of nursing (postregistration) in the University of Ballarat. i completed bachelor of 

nursing from my home country. i joined in this course with an ielts score of 6.5. now am doing my last semester. 

i spent lots of money for this course, as i am eager to work as a registered nurse in Australia. but i am tensed 

about the registration rule changes. hope there is no problems regarding registration.  
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